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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells OHA to have staff in the part that does tribal affairs look at missing and
murdered indigenous people. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.4).

Directs the Oregon Health Authority to dedicate staff in the office of the authority that is responsible
for tribal affairs to lead the work of addressing the issue of missing and murdered indigenous
people.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

